
Dear Christian Friend,

The enclosed DVD, Southeastern Africa – A People Still Waiting, is a gift to be 
shared with others.  The chapters on the DVD provide a variety of information 
concerning the people, their environment, and their culture.  This will enable you 
to have a better understanding of the peoples of Southeastern Africa as well as 
how you can become involved in reaching them for Christ.  A brief summary of 
each of the chapters is provided on the flyer inside.   

South  Africa  won  its  freedom  from  Colonial  Britain  in  1960  and  from  the 
repressive  Apartheid  government  in  1994.   Now  they  are  enslaved  to  fear, 
poverty, corruption, and false religions - so they are “A People Still Waiting” for 
their freedom.  Most claim to be Christians but only a tiny portion have the real 
freedom that comes from knowing Jesus.  The Truth of the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ is the only hope for the peoples of Southeastern Africa.

Our desire and prayer is that God will work in hearts to become involved and step 
out on  mission.   This  may be  through  prayer support,  going as a  short term 
volunteer, or as a  career or short-term missionary.  Some of the world’s open 
doors are beginning to close.  Please pray that many will realize the urgency of 
the task of sharing the Good News of Jesus. 

Two additional DVD’s are available for Southeastern Africa:
 A Deaf People Group Supplement with Subtitles 
 The Basotho of Southern Africa 

Share the enclosed DVD with your friends and your church family.  If you would 
like copies of the above DVD’s or other DVD’s produced by CRF Media, please 
contact us through our web site at www.crfmedia.com .

Blessings and joy, 
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